Republic of Liberia
Public Procurement & Concessions Commission
Executive Mansion Grounds, Capitol Hill, Monrovia, Liberia

Website: www.ppcc.gov.Ir | Email: info@ppce.gov.Ir | Phone Short Code: 4357
Ref: PPCC/CEQ/1637/'20

November 27, 2020

Hon. Fomba Tarnue, Esg., MCIPS
PRINCIPAL & CEO

Booker Washington Institute
Republic of Liberia

Dear Hon. Tarmue:

Subject: PPCC's RESPONSE: RESQUEST FOR "NO OBJECTION" FOR THE APPROVAL TO
AWARD CONTRACTTO JUNGLE WATER GROUP OF INVESTMENT FOR THE SUPPLY
OF ASSORTED NON-FROZEN FOOD FOR 2020/2021.

We present our compliments and wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter
responding fo the Commission queries on the Booker Washington Institute decision to
award confract to Jungle Water Group of Investment for the supply of assorted non-
frozen food for 2020/2021.

The Commission upon review of your request and accompanying documents,
observed the following:

o That the BWI provided no evidence on its assertion that Harbel Supermarket price
offers are “deceptive”.

o That both Jungle Water and Harbel Supermarket are recorded 1o passed all the
preliminary and qudalification requirements, thus both should be processed for
the financial evaluation stage as per procedures.

o That the Commission, in reference to the above inconsistencies, states that the
resubmitted Evaluation Report does not reflect an outcome in line with BWI's own
predetermined criteria, and thus is not approved.,

The Public Procurement and Concessions Commission admonisnes and deems it a
priority that you remain primarily in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, as we jointly aspire
to achieve transparency, accountability, fairness, equality and ultimate public
confidence in our procurement and concession processes.

Kind regards.

i
. Regulating and Monitoring Compliance with the Public Procurement and Concession Act of Liberia




BOOKER WASHINGTON INSTITUTE
P. 0. BOX 273
KAKATA, MARGIBI COUNTY
REPUBLIC OF LIBERIA
Office of the Principal & EO Cell#: (231) 886576651/770233206 Email: hftarnue@gmail.com

Website: www.bwit

November 18,2020

Jargbe Roseline Nagbe Kowo (Atty.)

Executive Director

Public Procurement & Concession Commission
Executive Mansion Ground, Capitol Hill

Dear Hon. Kowo (Atty):

RE: A REQUEST FOR “NO OBJECTION”

We present compliments and appreciation to you for your services to our Nation most especially
providing security for funding allotments to institutions and agencies for public use.

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 21,2020 in which you the Commission asked
BWI to re-conduct the evaluation process in line with procedures.

Having re-conducted the evaluation process as per the advice of the Commission, we are pleased
to submit the evaluation report for your review and subsequent granting of ‘No Objection’ to award

contract to Jungle Water Group of Investment for supply of Assorted Non-frozen Imported food.

We remain in compliance with the Public Procurement and Concession Act (PPCA) as we strive
to maintain transparency, accountability and public confidence in the procurement process.

77,44
Fomba Tarnue, Esq., MCIPS
1& EO




